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Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

TGAS Extended Project Qualification (EPQ) Presentation Fair – Tuesday 1st March 2016 

 

I am writing to inform you that our Year 13 students will be presenting their Extended Project Qualifications 

on Tuesday 1st March 2016 in Oak Hall. The event is open to staff, students, parents, family members and 

members of the public and will showcase the independent projects our students have been undertaking for 

the past eighteen months. As many of you will be aware, the EPQ tests students on their ability to manage, 

create and evaluate a project of their own choosing. The presentation fair will be an assessed component of 

the student’s EPQ work and will ensure a high standard of presentation.  

 

This year has seen students take on a range of topics including debates on political issues within the Liberal 

Democrats and in Scotland, sporting questions on the fairness of Financial Fair Play rules and medical related 

topics on organ donation and the state of the pharmaceutical industry, to name but a few. The evening will 

give a chance to celebrate the work of our students, many of whom have been students at the Academy for 

seven years. It would be fantastic to see our community come to together to celebrate their hard work and 

enjoy a few hours of enlightenment together.  

 

The fair will commence at 3.00 pm and finish roughly at 6.00 pm and refreshments will be available 

throughout the event. Should you have any questions do not hesitate in contacting the school office.  

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you on the 1st March. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mr R Orr 

Centre Coordinator of Extended Project Qualification (EPQ) 

 

 

 

Please return to Oak Reception/Mr Orr by the 29th February 2016 

 

Student Name:_________________________________ 

 

 

I would like to reserve ____ spaces for the Extended Project Qualification Presentation Fair.  

 

 

Signature:_____________________________________  


